
 

2024 Year 6 Leaver Books 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During the Year 6 leavers assembly held on the 19th of July, Headlands PTA will be gifting each child 
with a leavers book. 
 
To design and print these books we require some help from you and your child! 
 
What do we need from you? 
 

1. A short paragraph from your child (WORD DOCUMENT) 
 
We would like all year 6 children to write a short paragraph (maximum of 200 words), about their 
time at Headlands.  An example of things to include could be: 
 

 How they felt starting school 

 Favourite subjects 

 Friendships 

 Teams they have been part of  

 Any highlights and memories they have (such as school trips) 

 Awards and achievements 

 How they feel leaving school 
 

2. TWO photos of your child (JPEG or PDF) 
 

 A recent photograph of your child in their Headlands school uniform 

 A recent photograph of your child doing something out of school (not in school uniform) 

 Please note both photos must be of your child only 

 Please note that class photos will also be included 
 
  
Please send all the above via email to year6leavers.headlands@gmail.com  by Friday 19th April. 
 
By sending us the paragraph and photos, you are giving your consent to these being printed in a 
book and given to each year 6 child. 
 
These books are a fantastic keepsake for your child, they are memories to treasure, and come 
completely free of charge thanks to the Headlands PTA. 
 
If we do not receive a response, we will assume you do not wish for your child to take part. 
 
Kind regards 
The year 6 leavers team  
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